
Welcome & Welcome back to Barton!  
As you settle in, here are few tips from your Campus Safety Department to help you stay safe: 

 It’s important that you know and trust the people that you will be living with. Get acquainted with 

your new roommates or new employees and consider exchanging numbers with them.  

 Share your new class schedule or work schedule with your family and friends so that they can 

locate you in case of an emergency. 

 New students and employees should familiarize themselves with the campus. 

 Immediately report all lost keys to the Housing Coordinator, Jonathon Dietz (ext. 281) or the 

facilities office. 

 Learn where emergency/courtesy phones are located and save all emergency contact numbers. 
Add the Campus Safety phone number to your phone (620)792-9217. 

 
Barton Campus Safety has many exciting things coming in the future! Look forward to our future tips! 
 
Campus Safety has had quite a few requests for information on our officers so that you can recognize 
them when they come to help. Therefore we will have a section for a few weeks called 

Know your Campus Safety Officers: 
 

Lucas is the Lead Officer for Campus Safety at Barton. He has been at Barton for 
three and a half years. He usually works the weekday shift. He is married and has 
two little girls. His hobbies are taking care of his animals (which include over 60 
chickens!) and working in his 70’ by 20’ greenhouse. Make sure you tell me hello 
when you see me walking around! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Lucas Stoelting 
Lead Officer 
Campus Safety      
(620)792-9217                                          

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


